
 
 

 

January 1, 2025 

 

PFAS-Free Declaration Statement 
 

Declaration of Compliance 
 

Allied Metal Company hereby declares that, based on current supplier certifications, 

internal audits, and material reviews, none of the substances listed under the U.S. 

Environmental Protection Agency’s definition of Perfluoroalkyl and Polyfluoroalkyl 

Substances (PFAS) are intentionally added to or present in the aluminum and zinc casting 

alloys produced at our facilities. 

This statement is made in accordance with the reporting and recordkeeping requirements 

outlined in TSCA Section 8(a)(7) and reflects our commitment to environmental 

compliance, product transparency, and responsible manufacturing practices. 

 

Mark A. Simpson, Quality Compliance Manager 
 

 

 
 
Allied Metal Company 
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